
 Hunslet Moor Primary School 
 Headteacher: Miss H Darley 
 Telephone: 0113 271 7257 
 Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 

 9th January 2025 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Nursery to Year 6 Parent/Teacher Consulta�on Mee�ngs 

 Tuesday 28th January and Wednesday 29th January 2025 

 We  would  like  to  give  you  the  opportunity  to  discuss,  with  your  child’s  teacher,  your 
 child’s learning and progress. 

 Please note appointments will take place a�er school on either 

 Tuesday 28th January  and Wednesday 29th January 2025   3:30pm – 6pm 

 To  make  your  appointment  you  will  need  to  follow  the  link  we  send  to  you  and  select  your 
 appointment �me. Appointment �mes will be closed on Friday 24th January at 3pm. 

 Appointments will be made from 3:30pm un�l 5:50 pm on both days. 

 We  hope  you  will  make  every  effort  to  a�end  the  appointment  �me  provided,  if  you  are 
 unable  to  make  an  appointment  on  either  of  these  days,  please  contact  school  and  we 
 will try our best to arrange a mutually convenient �me for you to come in. 

 If  your  child  a�ends  our  Silver  Birch  provision  we  will  contact  you  separately  to  make 
 their appointment. 

 Yours faithfully, 

 Hannah Darley 

 Headteacher 
 The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, 

 Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 



 Hunslet Moor Primary School 
 Headteacher: Miss H Darley 
 Telephone: 0113 271 7257 
 Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 

 The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, 
 Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 


